From: Kelsall Mcewen

Sent: 09 February 2020 21:41

To: General

Subject: Please forward to Jill Bastow

Dear Jill

We spoke several times last week regarding the following planning application in
Staintondale : NYM/2020/0022/FL.

Could you please confirm that | am correct in my understanding of the application from
our conversations.

1. The log cabin will not be increased in size. In fact it is actually going to be slightly
lower than the original application.

2. The shed will be reduced in depth by roughly a half but will retain the two door front.

3. The parking area will change slightly to incorporate the area roughly where the old
caravan now sits.

4. There are no changes to the allowed usage of the site.

Many thanks,

Kelsall McEwen

Hayburn Dene
Staintondale
Scarborough
YO13 QAY





